
 
 

CORRIGENDUM FOR ADVERTISEMENT PUBLISHED 
ON PPRA & NBP WEB SITES 

 
The advertisement for invitation of bid for repair of low pressure steam boiler of 

Air-Conditioning plant installed at NBP, RHQ Building, Lahore. The category C-6 was 
inadvertently published. The dates of issuance of tender and opening of tenders are also 
extended from 11-01-2011 to 23-01-2011 and from 18-01-2011 to 25-01-2011 
respectively. The tender will now received from firms having relevant experience and 
opened on 25-01-2011 instead of 18-01-2011. However the other terms and condition of 
the advertisement will remain same.  
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